
Awareness Programme on CUET (PG) 

In order to help students become familiar with CUET examinations, the Lady Keane College 

Alumni Association organized an awareness programme on CUET (PG) on the 18th of April, 

2023 for Sixth Semester students of the college at 9:15 am in the College Auditorium. The 

programme was hosted by Ms Deisakee Warbah, and the welcome address was delivered by 

Dr. D.K. B Mukhim, Principal, Lady Keane College, with Ms. M. Laloo, General Secretary, 

LKC Alumni Association, giving a short speech. There were 137 students who attended the 

programme. Dr. (Mrs) Quendarisa Kharbuli, Associate Professor, UGC- HRDC, North Eastern 

Hill University, Shillong, Resource Person for the programme  gave a detailed and wonderful 

presentation on CUET examinations. This had greatly helped the students who were planning 

to appear for the examination for their further studies, as per the information gathered from 

their feedback reports. The programme ended with a vote of thanks from Ms J. Begum, Vice 

President, LKC Alumni Association. 

 

Dr. (Mrs) Quendarisa Kharbuli presenting on CUET 



 

 

Members of LKC Alumni Association with Dr. (Mrs) Quendarisa Kharbuli & Principal 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 


